
TIDELANDS PHOTOGRAPHY CLUB  

BOARD AGENDA 

July 26, 2022 

Applewood House of Pancakes 

Meeting called to order at 8:28 am 

Present were Ed, Linda, Fred, Sandra, David, Lynn and Bob 

Minutes of May meeting were approved 

Treasurer reported a balance of $2855.24 

Old Business:  

1. Sandra reported that a one-minute video of Galivants Ferry has been 

added. Plantations, Zoos, SC Towns, and SC Gardens have been added as 

sub pages so far. Others will be added as needed. It was agreed that we will 

call the Pages “SC Photo Ops.” 

 

2. Ed reported the details of the Fall club trip that he and Fred have organized. 

It will include Sylvan Heights Bird Park in Scotland Neck, NC and the 

Statesville Balloonfest. Details and an itinerary will be distributed to the 

membership.  

 

3. Linda has received registrations for the Dave Kelly Lightroom Workshop 

from 23 people already. Twenty are members; one is a guest of a member, 

and two are names I don’t recognize. All but two members, who are out of 

the country, have given me their checks. There is no limit as of now, but it 

was decided that, if necessary, we would cut off participation so as to avoid 

overcrowding. The question came up of whether we can make a profit on 

this, should the participation exceed our expectations. Bob DeMarco said 

that we could within limits.  Perhaps we’re being overly optimistic! 

 

 



4. Update on last meeting discussion about alternate activities for monthly 

meeting, Fred mentioned the possibility of having Joe Edelman present; 

however, his fee is $300 for a zoom presentation. It was decided that zoom 

wasn’t worth $300 since past ones were $150. Fred also proposed that 

Brian Osborne (thephotoclassroom.com) present at the September 12 

meeting. We agreed to offer him $300 total for a 1-hour presentation with 

Q&A on the topic of available/low light. NOTE: after the meeting ended, 

Fred was able to firm up that presentation. We still need a program for 

October and November. David and Linda will facilitate a critiquing session 

at the December meeting. 

 

 

5. Fred reported that all existing photos from the Winyah auditorium will be 

taken down and new ones will be hung until further notice. 

 

New Business: 

1. Ed reported that Kate Silvia will be unable to do any in-person presentation 

this fall due to her husband’s medical issues. We will explore using her on-

line presentations. 

 

2. Fred reported that the Scott Kelby Worldwide Walk will take place on 

Saturday, August 13 from 10-12 am at the Conway River Walk. Members 

must pre-register on line if they want to submit photos from the walk.  

  

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 9:15. 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Linda Dittrich 


